
 
 

PORT AUTHORITY SERVICE FOR LIGHT UP NIGHT 2019 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Nov. 21, 2019) - Nearly every Port 
Authority bus route will be detoured on Friday, November 22, 2019, 
for the annual Light Up Night festivities in downtown Pittsburgh. 
 
Some detours will begin as early as 7 a.m. Friday with most Light Up 
Night detours beginning at 6 p.m. 
  
After 6 p.m. most buses will be rerouted to Smithfield Street through 
the end of service.  
 
Port Authority employees will be stationed throughout the Central 
Business District to help direct customers to the nearest stop 
locations. 
 
Port Authority will be operating extra service on the light rail system to 
take riders to and from downtown Pittsburgh, but due to the 
overwhelming popularity of Light Up Night riders should allow for 
extra time when traveling. 
 
Port Authority plans to provide as much additional capacity as 
manpower and equipment will allow. 
  
Detour information for individual routes is available 
at PortAuthority.org or by calling Customer Service at 412-442-2000. 
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